

HOLY FAMILY SCHOOL

P.O. Box 578, 80, 8th Avenue Englehart, Ontario POJ 1H0

Phone: (705) 544-2397 Fax: (705) 544-2466 Principal: Mr. Matthew Turner email: mturner@ncdsb.on.ca

Dear Parents & Guardians,

September 4, 2013

We are now inviting parents and guardians to come out and join our Catholic School Council for 2013-14. Please consider this opportunity to serve as a parent representative! It is a chance for you to be a voice for Catholic education and to foster good relations amongst parents, staff, the Parish and the local community. Our council can have up to ten parent representatives with voting privileges. If you would like to be a voting member of the council, please return the signature section below no later than Monday, September 16th. In accordance with our Council Bylaws, should we have more than 10 people interested in being voting members of our council, an election will be called, with ballots going home Tuesday September 17th, to be returned no later than Monday September 23rd. Please know that all parents and guardians are welcome to attend our meetings at any time. Our first meeting will be held on Wednesday, September 25th at 6:00 p.m. in the School Library. At that meeting, we will establish a regular time and date for meetings for the remainder of the school year and also will determine roles within the council such as Chair and Vice-Chair through an election process. If you have any questions about this matter, please contact me at the school.

Yours in Catholic Education,

Matt Turner

I, ______ am interested in serving as a Parent representative with voting privileges on the Catholic School Council for the 2013-14 school year.

Signature ______ Date